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Report Recommendations
That Transportation Committee recommend that City Council:

1. Approve the Low-Speed Vehicles (LSV) Pilot Project, as detailed
in this report; and

2. Approve the proposed Low-Speed Vehicles By-law, attached as
Document 1, and as outlined in this report.

Michael Tremblay, President & CEO, Invest Ottawa spoke briefly to
committee regarding the work Invest Ottawa has been doing on this pilot
project and the importance of the By-law.

The Committee CARRIED the report recommendations as presented.



